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Social events coming up
 Saturday 5th July.

 BBQ

 5/5.30pm

 Speak to Stuart for further details.


Quiz with John and Sheila  
Gibson. 

 Please note this has been 
moved back to Saturday 26th 
July. 
 7pm for 7.30pm.    

 £5.00 members £7 non members. 
 Bring your own nibbles.                   
 Table plan is up in the clubhouse.

 Please put your names down.   
 Please contact Lila for further  
 information.

Clacton Mixed Pairs Gala day 
The list is now up in the clubhouse for 
the mixed pairs gala day. You may 
choose your partner to enter with in 
this competition which will be run on 
Saturday 30th August. Any questions 
please contact Brian Hobbs.

Ladies Captain bowls 
bash and bbq charity 

day 25TH jULY 3PM 

This will be held on Friday 25th 
July in aid of St Helena Hospice, 

the chosen charity of our Club 
Ladies Captain, Sue Marlow. 
Cost is £10 per person which 

includes tea and cake on arrival 
and a BBQ at the end of the 

bowling. For further information 
please see details up on the board 

in the clubhouse and add  your 
name to the list if you would like 

to participate.  

Volunteers needed 
If anyone has some spare time to offer 
on a Friday morning to help out in the 

working party maintaining the clubhouse 
and grounds, it would be very much 

appreciated. The work these volunteers 
do is invaluable to the running of the 

club and any help which members feel 
they can offer is gratefully received. For 
further information, please contact Phil 

Ellis who will be very happy to hear from 
you.



How are we doing so far??? 
We are now half way through this season and there have been some thrilling 

matches played by Clacton members in both league and individual 
competitions with still many more to come.  Here is a brief summary of 

where we are at the moment.  

Windsor A are currently top of the Windsor A league. 
The Ladies THL A team are currently second in the First Division 

Windsor C is currently 3rd in the Windsor C league. 

Congratulations to… 
…Helen Wilson and Carole Morgan on reaching the Area final in the 

National Foundation Pairs. 

…Wendy Piper and Carole Morgan on reaching the THL Ladies Pairs Semi-
Final 

…Carole Morgan on reaching the THL Ladies Singles Final.  

To all our players in the THL leagues and individual competitions - Good 
luck and keep up the fantastic work you are doing. 



NEW BOWLERS

We have 18 new bowlers this year and some are looking for woods.  If anyone has 
any size 0, 00 or 1's available could you please contact  Ronnie (0776 697 0048) or 
Gill (0795 175 9260). 

AIR SHOW - Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd August


Just a reminder that we are looking for the following good conditioned items 
for the Tombola and Bric-a-brac stalls. These two stalls raise well over £1400 
for club funds which in turn keeps membership fees down. 

Childrens teddies, dolls, books etc. 
Unwanted gifts such as toiletries etc. 
Household electrical goods (These will be tested by us) 
Unwanted bottles of wine or spirits 
Bottles of water or fruit shoots 
Sweets 
Anything you think suitable for either stall. 

Any items not sold will be donated to the Salvation Army charity shop. 

Unfortunately we cannot accept donations at the club until early August as we 
do not have storage space. The next newsletter will have the necessary 
information. 

Any queries please do not hesitate to contact Gill on 0795 175 9260. 

Many thanks 

Gill
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